TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMITTEE FOLLOW UP AND RECOMMENDATINS

Wednesday November 20", 2024, Meeting

TC-24-27 - Karin Haag requests bump out curbs to slow down cars making a right turn onto
River Heights from Dollar St. She also requests signage to discourage speeding, an island
to discourage U-tuns at River Heights at Dollar St and curbs painted red to prevent parking
on either side of the street near stop sign at River Heights and Dollar St.

Discussion: The resident shared their concerns regarding traffic coming down dollar
street and making a U-turn at River Heights and they are driving quickly. The resident also
requests a bulb out to slow traffic down. The speed trailer has been out in the area. The
resident also shared concerns about drivers dropping kids off in the middle of the street,
idling while waiting to pick up, playing music in their cars. Staff noted these issues may
settle down once the construction on Willamette Falls Drive is complete. The resident
shared the issues they are bringing to the committee also happen on evenings and
weekends when sports of school events happen.

Response: Staff does not recommend any island or curb bump out. And no additional
signage is recommended.

Reports/Staff action: No action taken in the field.

TSC RECOMMENDATIONS:

The Traffic Safety Committee does not recommend any action be taken.
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